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November 2021 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will gradually be replacing the 

current design of SYLEX DIN Rail Boxes.  

The new design is fully compatible with the current one, with the following improved features: 

- New version of Din Rail holder 

- Din Rail holder can be mounted on the side of the box 

- All four cable entries are completely blinded, ensuring higher rodent protection 

Below you will find a basic comparison of the current and new versions of DIN RAIL BOX. 

 

Current version            New version 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For detailed information, please contact your primary SYLEX representative. 

 

This change will be implemented immediately as old stock is already depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

 


